
CITY OF PORT LAVACA 

 

 
CITY COUNCIL MEETING: JULY 08, 2024 
 
DATE: 7/2/24 
 
TO: MANDY GRANT 
 
FROM: TANIA FRENCH 
 
SUBJECT: USE OF BAYFRONT PENINSULA PARK FOR ANNUAL FAMILY  

UNITED WAY EVENT ON 09-21-2024 

 
United Way is planning its Family Fun Day for Saturday, Sept. 21, 2024. As in year’s past 
the group requests use of Bayfront Peninsula Park for activities and games including both 
pavilions. 
 
The event is open to the public and community members are welcome to participate in 
the activities. This does not impact other use of the park. 
 
United Way requests waiver of fees for use of the park and pavilions. 
 


